City Of Key West
Planning Department
3140 Flagler Avenue
Key West, Florida 33040

July 5, 2011

Mr. John Wilkins

City of Key West

3104 Flagler Avenue
Key West, Florida 33040

RE: DEMOLITION OF NON HISTORIC ATTENDANT PARKING BOOTH.
NONEW BUILT BACK

FOR: #402 WALL STREET - HARC APPLICATION # H11-01-693

KEY WEST HISTORIC DISTRICT

Dear Mr. John Wilkins:

This letter is to notify you that the Key West Historic Architecture Review Commission
approved the application for the above mentioned project on the public hearing held on
Tuesday, July 28, 2011. The Commission decision was based on the documents
- submitted and your presentation.

You may now apply for the necessary permits. Should you have any questions, please
do not hesitate to contact me at your convenience.

On behalf of the Historic Architectural Review Commission of our City, thank you for
your interest in the preservation of Key West's historic heritage.

Sincerely:

Clty Of Key West
3140 Flagler Avenue
Key West, Florida 33040 305.809.3973 etorregr@keywestcity.com



